Great Budworth Parish Council

Clerk to the Council: Caroline Marshall, 6 Massey Avenue, Hartford, Northwich, Cheshire, CW8 1RF. Telephone: 01606 259960
To members of Great Budworth Parish Council
31st October 2016
You are hereby summoned to attend the Great Budworth Parish Council Finance Meeting to be held at 7.00pm on Monday 7th November 2016 at Great Budworth Parish Hall.

Members of the public and press are welcome to attend. 
Signed
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Caroline Marshall

Clerk and Responsible Financial Officer to Great Budworth Parish Council


AGENDA
Part 1
1. Welcome and record attendance

2. To accept apologies for absence
3. Declarations of Interest
4. Approval of the Meeting Minutes for the Finance Committee Meeting held on the 5th September 2016.
5. Representations from the public
6. Budget 
a. To review the budget for 2016/17 against spend to date.
b. To agree and approve payments

c. To resolve the matter of reclamation of VAT in relation to the Parish Hall roof.
d. To discuss the Members Budget for 2016 and if the Parish Council would like to submit a request for funding of a particular project.
e. To discuss the 2017/18 Parish Council budget.
7. Saltscape To receive an update on the Saltscape grant application.
Signed
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Caroline Marshall

Clerk and Responsible Financial Officer to Great Budworth Parish Council
31st October 2016

